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Townsend, Erle

From: Danielle Phillips <noyezone@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 11:57 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I oppose Chapter 127-A this new rule for emission standards.   

 

Danielle Phillips 

207 275-9311  

noyezone@gmail.com  

Realty of Maine 

WARNING! WIRE FRAUD ADVISORY 

 

Wire fraud and email hacking/phishing attacks are on the rise! 

 

If you receive an email containing Wire Transfer Instructions, DO NOT RESPOND TO THE EMAIL! 

Call your escrow officer/title agent immediately, using previously known phone number and NOT a number provided in 

the email, to verify the info prior to sending funds.  


